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                                                    C I R C U LA R  
    VALUE OF THE MONTH: PERSEVERANCE مثابرة  

 SUBJECT: Important Information on school ID Card & Term Fee Payment  

Academic Year 2025-26 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from The Central School, Dubai! 

We wish to inform you that the re-registration process ended on 20th March 2025. Please 

note the following important updates: 

1. No Monthly Payment Plans: 
The monthly payment plans will no longer be accepted. As communicated earlier, parents 

who wish to continue their ward in the school but has not paid the re-registration fee are 

required to pay the First Term fees in full before 7th April 2025. 

2. Transportation Fees: 
All parents making the First Term fee payment after 20th March 2025 must pay the 

applicable transportation fees as well. 

3. Temporary ID Cards: 

A Temporary ID Card will be issued by the Cashier upon paying the 1st term fees. 

4. Reopening Day – 7th April 2025: 

Students must present any of the following to attend classes at the gates/boarding points. 

a) The Original ID Card, (2025-26) or 

b) Temporary ID Card (with the child’s photograph pasted on it), or 

c) Fee payment receipt for the First Term (Academic Year 2025-26) 

 

5. Original ID Card Distribution: 

Students holding Temporary ID Cards must submit them to the Class Teacher upon the 

teacher’s instruction and the Original ID Cards be collected by 15th April 2025. 

We look forward to welcoming all our students and parents to a vibrant and enriching new 

academic year. 

Regards, 

 

Muhammad Ali 

Principal 


